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August 31, 2015 

BY EMAIL AND COURIER 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: File Number EB-2015-0004, Hydro Ottawa Limited - Application for 2016-

 2020 Distribution Rates (the “Application”), Undertakings 

 

Further to the technical conference in this matter on August 25, 2015, please find 

attached the responses of Rogers Communications Partnership (“Rogers”) to 

undertakings JTC3.2 and JTC3.3. 

 

Rogers is filing the invoice attached to response JTC3.3 in confidence with the Board.  

As this is a Hydro Ottawa document, it is also being provided to Hydro Ottawa.  The 

invoice identifies the number and nature of Rogers’ attachments to Hydro Ottawa poles.  

This is commercially sensitive information that is consistently treated as confidential by 

Rogers and the disclosure of which could cause harm to Rogers by prejudicing its 

competitive position. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Leslie J. Milton 

cc  Applicant 

Interested Parties (Abridged Version) 

 


